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MEMORANDUM 
To:  All Judo Alberta members  
From:  Joe Meli, Judo Alberta Grading Chair 
RE:  Virtual Grading Notice  
Date:   March 2, 2021 

 

 
Hello Judo Alberta Members,  
 
Due to the current restrictions as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic, the Judo Alberta Grading 
Board is in the process of setting up Virtual Grading Sessions in late May and early June, with 
dates and times still TBD. 
 
We will finalize the schedule once we have a good idea as to how many candidates are 
approved by Judo Canada. 
 
We understand that most Dojos may be at very low capacity or not even operating at all, 
therefore, we would like to offer this alternative option for grading Judoka that have not been 
able to do so during this pause. 
 
All club instructors that have students that they feel are ready to be graded should make sure 
that all of the appropriate forms are submitted to Judo Canada for approval, NO LATER THAN 
MAY 14, 2021. 
 
We will notify Clubs as to what is required in the Dojo to operate the Virtual Grading.  
 
STAY SAFE! 
 
Thank you, 
 
Joe Meli - AGB Chair 
 


